[bookmark: _GoBack]From: jean public [mailto:jeanpublic1@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2015 11:40 AM
To: OMB-Comments (CDC); Richardson, Tony (CDC/OD/OADS); americanvoices; VICEPRESIDENT@WHITEHOUSE.GOV; INFO; media; info@afphq.org
Subject: Re: shut down this program - cdc overreaching and overgouging taxpayers

PUBLIC COMMENT ON FEDERAL REGISTER

TAXPAYERS DO NOT WANT TO FUND "CAPACITY BULDING FOR HIV. HIV HAS BEEN AROUND FOR AT LEAST 50 YEARS NOW SO THAT MOST ANSWERS AND QUESTIONS SHOULD BE SETTLED BY NOW. THIS FURTHER SURVEY IS NOT NECESSARY AND IS EXPENSIVE SO IT SHOULD BE SHUT DOWN. THIS PROJECT SHOULD NOT BE APPROVED. WE NEED DOWNSIZING IN THIS DEPT, WHICH WASTES OUR TAX DOLLARS SUBSTANTIALLY AND UNNECESSARILY. HIGHER FEES SHOULD BE CHARGED TO HIV PATIENTS SO THAT THEY CAN ASSUME MORE OF THE COSTS OF THEIR OWN CARE. THEY HAVE BEEN A SUBSTANTIAL COST FOR GENERAL TAXPAYERS FOR 50 YEARS NOW. 

INFORMATION ON THIS DISEASE CAN BE PUT ON THE WEB FOR THOSE AFFLICTED TO REFER TO. THIS TRAINING OF STAFF IS UNNECESSARY TOO. THIS IS NOT A NEW DISEASES. IT IS WELL ESTABLISHED AND TECHNIQUES FOR IT ARE WELL KNOWN. CUT THE BUDGET FOR THIS TO ZERO. THIS COMMETN IS FOR THE PUBLIC RECORD. PLEASE RECEIPT. JEAN PUBLI JEANPUBILC1@YAHOO.COM
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